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Dear Yvonne,
Family time is precious when a child's life is limited.

Behind every child that needs Acorns are amazing people like you and eveyone at Worcester Ukulele Club
who are helping them to make every day count. Your kind donation of £7500.00 is already helping us create
lasting memories that families can treasure for a lifetime. Thank you so much.

Your support means our hospices can provide a happy homely environment where children can take part in a
variety of fun and therapeutic activities, from arts and crafts sessions to hydrotherapy. There are also chances
for them to meet new friends or relax and enjoy some quiet time.

At Acorns, we are proud to have cared for 732 children in the past year and supported 945 families across the
West Midlands, including those who are bereaved. We understand the impact caring for a life limited or life
threatened child can have on the whole family, which is why we provide support to parents and carers, siblings
and grandparents.

On behalf of everyone here at Acorns, thank you for supporting our vision that every baby, child and young
person living in our region who is life limited or life threatened and their families will receive the specialist care
and support they need. Your ongoing support is invaluable!

With warmest regards,
Mel Hall PRy e

Area Fundraiser
Tel: 07866 798048 Email: mel.hall@acorns.org.uk
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